
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 22 12TH MARCH 2021 

Friday 12th March 2021  
 
It was just lovely to hear the sound of children 
playing and learning around school once again. 
They seemed remarkably calm about it all and 
really pleased to catch up with friends. We 
have started online assembly with both classes 
on Monday afternoons so they can ‘see’ each 
other in school, Choughs found it highly 
amusing as they passed the office on their way 
out ‘ I’ve just seen you upstairs’! 
 
We’ve had a fire drill this week, which went 
very well. I did inform staff and children it was 
going to happen this time because I didn't 
want to raise anxiety levels on this first week 
back. 
 
Diane Blackie—Interim Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communications: 

 Email re: Flexi school update to 

those it affects 

 Therapy dog consent letter 

(reception parents) 

 Text re: staggered pick up/drop 

off times 

 Text re: PE clothes  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

Thursday 18th March—Songfest 
Puffins class are taking part in Songfest online. 
The theme this year is recovery. 
 
Friday 19th March—Red Nose Day  
Wear something red for £1 donation. 
 
Parent consultations in March 
We have postponed these until after Easter in 
the hope school will be fully open. 
 
Easter Holidays 
Friday 2nd April - Sunday 18th April.  
Last day of Spring term is Thursday 1st April. 
This day has a 1.30pm finish. 

Dear Everyone, 
 
I just wanted to say how lovely it is to 
see all of the children back at school. 
They all seem very happy, settled and 
enjoying their work. 
 
I also wanted to take this opportunity 
to thank you all for your hard work 
with the online learning during the 
school closure. Your support for your 
children and the school throughout 
these very strange times has been 
invaluable. 
 
I think we are all looking forward to 
slowly getting back to some sort of 
normality and we are certainly 
looking forward to offering the 
children all sorts of exciting 
opportunities on their return for the 
summer term. 
 
Many thanks again 
 
Sharon Brolly—Chair of Governors  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reminder: 
 

Staggered drop off/pick up times are as follows: 
 

Surnames A-L 8.45am/3.05pm 
Surnames M-Z 8.55am/3.15pm 

 
Thank you for your continued support to help keep everyone safe.  

 Shining Stars of the Week 

 
Morvy Puffins  

For bringing so much incredible positivity to our classroom. You really do shine!  

 

Alanya Choughs 

For being so helpful! A ray of sunshine in the classroom! 


